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We were encouraged by the 
statements from our state legis-
lators on BOCES Lobby Day 
when they pledged their full 
support for the BOCES bills 
(more on p.2) in the legislature.  

Our local representative, Anto-
nio Delgado, during a visit to 
CGEC, is also proposing a bill 
entitled the “Gateways to Ca-
reers Act” in the U.S. Assembly.  
(more on p.1) 

Visit the MAC to tell your legisla-
tors to support BOCES bills here.  
https://mac.nysut.org/issues  

In Solidarity,  

Your Executive Team 

2020 is full of opportuni-
ties for members to en-
gage in both statewide and 
national policy decisions.  

This January, Randi 
Weingarten: President of 
the American Federation 
of Teachers, held the AFT 
Northeastern Regional 
Meeting in Saratoga 
Springs. She restated how 
public education has been 
under attack since Betsy 
DeVos became Secretary 
of Education and the re-
percussions of this that are 
being felt throughout the 
country. This has resulted 
in the increase in the num-

ber of Charter Schools that 
can access public education 
funding in New York State 
(which takes away funding for 
districts who send students to 
BOCES).  We need to make 
sure that our voices are heard 
this election by voting for can-
didates that support public 
education.  

NYSUT and the AFT are both 
advocating for 100% partici-
pation in the 2020 Census for 
the same reason. Millions of 
dollars in Public Education 
funding will be lost if we do 
not count every individual in 
our state. https://
nysutcounts.org/  

Looking forward to Spring! 

Antonio Delgado, Representative of the NY #19, Visits CGEC! 

Antonio Delgado sched-
uled a visit to the Colum-
bia-Greene Educational 
Center, Hudson, to cele-
brate CTE Month on Feb. 
18th, 2020.  
 
Rep. Delgado met with 
administrators, teachers 
and a teaching assistant 
who provided a tour and 
answered questions.  
 

Rep. Delgado is sponsoring a bill entitled “Gateways 
to Careers Act” with several co-sponsors in the As-
sembly. This bill will help to fill the gaps for under-
served populations that enter into training programs 
or careers and still need access to transportation, 
childcare, and/or tuition. He wants to return to 
CGEC when 
students 
are in ses-
sion to see 
firsthand 
what CTE  
at a BOCES 
is all about!  
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Union Updates 

• Have you signed up for 

UnionPlus yet? There 

are many benefits you 

may have missed.    

Visit: https://

www.unionplus.org/   

to learn more!  

• Educator Resources are 

available for teachers to 

use in their classrooms 

to teach students about 

the 2020 Census. Visit:   

https://

nysutcounts.org/

resources-for-

educators  to access 

these resources!  
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Article 5: Negotiations Pro-
cedures (p. 8) 

“Prior to January 15th of the 
last year of this Agreement, 
either party may request the 
commencement of negotia-
tions with a view towards an 
agreement to succeed this 
Agreement.” 

In January 2020 a request 
was made to our admin-
istration to begin the pro-
cess of negotiating our next 

contract. Several meetings 
have taken place by both 
the administrative and un-
ion teams to author their 
proposals since that time. 
Unfortunate events related 
to the COVID-2019 pandem-
ic have now stalled the pro-
cess.  

NYSUT is not meeting with 
any of its locals until April 
15th, 2020.  We will be uti-
lizing email correspondence 
to finalize our union pro-

posal.  

In addition, our schools may 
need to close for periods of time 
preventing us from communi-
cating as a team in person.  

As a result, we want the mem-
bership to know that both the 
administrative and union teams 
are ready to proceed once 
cleared for health and safety 
reasons. That remains our pri-
mary concern for all.  

position that our candidates 

hold on public education 

before entering a ballot. 

Many of our current repre-

sentatives in Congress are in 

support of the Charter 

School industry and want to 

privatize education for all 

states. This is in support of 

the DeVos Foundation and 

Randi Weingarten, President of 

the AFT, hosted the Northeast-

ern Regional Meeting of the 

AFT at the Saratoga Hilton Jan. 

25-26th, 2020. During this 

meeting discussions centered 

upon the importance of public 

education. We, as teachers, 

need to be cognizant of the 

our existing Secretary of 

State. We encourage our 

members to find out more 

about the candidates and 

learn where they stand be-

fore voting. Learn more from 

our national affiliate for 

teachers at: https://

www.aft.org/resolution/aft-

goals-political-endorsements   

Know Your Contract 

American Federation of Teachers  
Visits Saratoga Springs  

Shared Success 

“Success usually comes to those who are too busy to be looking for it." Henry David Thoreau  

BOCES Aid and Special Act Aid 
from the Foundation Aid in the 
Governor’s proposed budget.  
 
Staff were amazed by the pow-
erful stories students shared, 
followed by the naming of the 
bill and the sponsor. Students 
then elaborated why this bill 
was so important to them and 
their program. The adults in the 
room could not have made as 
strong an impact.  
 

All Questar III participants were 
invited to the Assembly Floor by 
Rep. Chris Tague (a former BOCES 
CTE graduate) to be present when 
he proposed his bill citing that CTE 
Month (February) would become a 
statewide recognition annually.  
 
Find the NYSUT Talking Points for 
each of these bills in the February 
Union Meeting minutes as an 
attachment to learn more!     
 
~Hilary Reilly  
  RCG BOCES TA President 

BOCES Lobby Day 
2020 
 
Students and staff 
from CGEC, REC and 
Sackett Educational 
Center met with 
legislators in the 
Assembly and Sen-

ate Feb. 26th in support of BO-
CES Legislation. Students were 
prepared to speak to the 8 bills 
proposed in the legislature this 
session in addition to advo-
cating for the removal of the 
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“Our lives begin to end 

the day we become silent 

about the things that 

matter.”  

~ Martin Luther King 

Jr.~ 

Assemblyman Chris Tague, a 
BOCES CTE Graduate, proud 
to stand with Questar III staff 

and students! 

Randi Weingarten Stands 
in Solidarity with  

WSWHE and Questar III 
BOCES Leadership! 
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